
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NISSAN 

BULLETIN 
Door Lock Assembly 

Voluntary Recall Campaign 

Update #3 – Automatic Parts Shipment  
  

Reference: PC383 

Date: August 12, 2015 
Attention: Dealer Principal, Sales, Service & Parts Managers  

 

A STOP SALE CONDITION IS IN EFFECT. 

 

Affected 

Models/Years: 

Affected 

Population: 

Dealer 

Inventory: 

SERVICE COMM 

Activation date: 

2015 Sentra, Versa ~6,477 ~2,196 July 17, 2015 

 

 

***** Notification of Automatic Parts Shipment  ***** 

 

This communication is to remind dealers that the owner mailing is currently scheduled for 

next week.  As a result, an automatic parts shipment is being sent to dealers in anticipation 

of an increase in repair demand.  Sentra parts should begin to arrive at dealerships by 

Friday, August 14th.  Please refer to the attached parts distribution file for details.  

 

The Versa vehicle population is much smaller, so Versa parts were excluded from the 

automated shipment. Sentra and Versa parts for this campaign remain on sales restriction.  

However, dealers will be able to continue to order parts as needed using the existing parts 

order form. Dealers can expect parts to arrive within 2-3 days of submitting your order form.  

 

IMPORTANT:  It is a violation of Federal law for retailers to sell or deliver vehicles in their inventory covered by 

this notification until the campaign action is performed.  

 

NISSAN NORTH AMERICA, INC.  

Aftersales DIVISION 


